Debra Thompson

L ]
From: Karen Schramek <kschramek9@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 6:17 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Covid testing

I'd like to see assembly pass a testing requirement for people coming into Petersburg whether they're
from down south or another Alaska city/town/village. And to require people to isolate until their test
results come in. If they tested before they left Juneau or wherever they'll need a follow up here
sometime after arrival. Whatever timeline medical People think.

My daughter and family are returning from Juneau mid November and plan to test a few days Before
they leave and plan on testing again like 5 days after they get here. They are healthy but think it's a
wise idea.

Please really consider this idea,,, it will also re-I force the message to not be all over the community
when they first get herel @.

Thanks,

Karen Schramek

Sent from my iPhone



